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Â In the morning of 22 June 2023, PAGASA's STC was interviewed by Ali 

Sotto & Pat Daza of Net25 regarding FDA Administrative Order 

prohibiting the manufacture, distribution & sale of products 

containing industrial trans fat beginning Monday (6/19/23) this week. 

Retailers were not properly informed regarding this Order. 
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